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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public meeting will be held 

telephonically on Monday, March 7, 2016 beginning at 11:00 a.m. at two 

locations: Ruidoso Downs Racetrack General Manager’s Office, 26225 

US Highway 70, Ruidoso Downs, New Mexico, and at the New Mexico 

Racing Commission at 4900 Alameda Blvd NE, Albuquerque, New Mexico.  

The New Mexico Racing Commission staff who is seeking input from the 

public on past, present and future capital improvements at the Racetrack 

facility will conduct the meeting. All interested parties are invited to attend.  

 

 Anyone who requires special accommodations is requested to notify 

the Commission at 505-222-0700 of such needs at least five days prior to the 

meeting. 
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   Acting Executive Director 
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